
【IMPORTANT】 

Cancellation：Sales of bus pass & tickets 

 

As we already announced, all guidance and the physical checkup have been cancelled 

by April 20 due to the situation around COVID-19. In response to this, the sales of the 

bus pass and tickets has also been cancelled as follows. 

 

 Cancellation period  

April 1st (Wed.) ～ April 20th (Mon.), 2020 
 

If you have already bought the bus pass, please send email to following contact. 

 We will inform necessary steps to you. 

【Contact】 

Tama General Administration Section  tamasomu@hosei.ac.jp 

 

 Schedule  

The new information will be announced around mid-April. 

 

April, 2020 

Tama General Administration Section 

mailto:tamasomu@hosei.ac.jp

